
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A call went out to teachers coming under the umbrella of Good Shepherd 
Partnership to join hands with the sisters in deepening and developing the 
Charism of the Good Shepherd. Two sessions were conducted for teachers 
serving in our schools in the Colombo Region by resource personnel Sr. 
Francine Muthugala, Province Leader, Sr. Celinta Fernando, Provincial 
Councillor and Fr. Darrel Coonge of Supuwath Arana. 
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The first session was at held at St. Bridget’s Convent 
on 20th April 2015 and was attended by the staff of 
St. Bridget’s Convent and St. Lawrence’s Convent. 

The second session was at Supuwath Arana on 
21st April 2015 for the staff of Good Shepherd 
Convent, Kotahena, Good Shepherd Convent, 
Panadura and Ave Maria Convent, Negombo. 

 


